
 

 

 

 

28th September 2025 

Dear Parents, 
 
Jai Hind! 
 
Mayor World School takes pride in celebrating the Joy of Giving 
Week for the 19th consecutive year. We will be commencing this 
week-long celebration from tomorrow, i.e., 29th September 
2025. We request you to participate enthusiastically in this 
initiative. 
 
For the first day, you are kindly requested to send old 
newspapers, old magazines, and unused notebooks and books 
as your contribution. 
 
We look forward to your cooperation. 
 

Warm regards, 

Mayor World School 
 

 


